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Khalsa VA Primary School 
NEWSLETTER        6th October 2016 

After school clubs 
The after school clubs have started and it’s good to 
report that all the clubs are very well attended. Please 
ensure that the children are picked up on time.  
 A number of parents asked about Zumba 
classes for parents. If you are interested, please ensure 
that you write your name on the sheets around the 
school. Classes for parents will start on Monday 10th . 
October and parents can pay for each session as they 
go along.  

Macmillan Cancer  
Research Coffee Morning 
We are pleased to say that this event was a great 
success and we collected over £300.00. Thank you so 
much to parents, carers, staff and children for their 

Jeans for Genes Day 
We managed to collect over £300. Thank you to 
parents, children and staff for their donations.  

Thought for the week: 
“See what you can do for others, not what they can do for others.” 

DIARY DATES 
• School photographer – individual / family    10th October 2016 
• School photographer – class photos   12th October 2016 
• Ms Patel’s class assembly    7th October 2016 at 8.50am 
• Reception open day      19th October 2016 at 9.00am 
• Black History week     Week beginning 17th October 2016 
• Half term      Week beginning 24th October 2016 
• Bandi Chorr      30th October 2016 
• Clocks go back on 30th October 2016 

 

Beat the Street 
Beat the Street is a free, fun, health competition to 
encourage people to run, walk and cycle as far as 
possible for six weeks.  
 Thank you to all our children, parents and 
staff for taking in this competition. We’ve already 
collected lots of points. 
 To collect even more points and make 
sure that we come first, please make sure that 
you take your children for walks along the map 
line. The children need to use their fob twice 
within an hour to collect points. We will be taking 
classes out so that we collect more points and 
hopefully come first! 
 Remember we’ve only got until 2nd 
November to gather as many points as possible.  

Photographs 
The school photographer will be in on Monday 10th 
October and Wednesday 12th October. On Monday, he 
will be taking individual photographs and on 
Wednesday he will be taking class photos. Please 
make sure that your children are dressed smartly. 

Reception open day 
The open day will take place on Wednesday 19th 
October. It’s essential that parents with children in 
the nursery attend the meeting as we will be 
giving out useful information in relation to 
Reception intake for September 2017. 
	

Payment for school  
lunches 
It’s essential that parents pay for their children’s 
meals, well in advance. Harrisons have informed us 
that children will not be provided with a school meal, if 
parents have allowed for a debt to build up.  


